
Reception News - Friday 27th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

Our second week started off with some baby dinosaur 
footprints dotted all around our classroom. We were so 
excited to see them!  

For our writing this week, have worked hard to describe 
the baby dinosaur using our senses – what it looks like, 
what it sounds like, what it feels like and what it smells 
like. We used the story Bumpus Rumpus Dinosaurumpus to 
inspire us.  

In maths we have been exploring 3D shapes. We have been 
learning the names of the shapes and hunting for 
everyday objects that are similar. We even had a go at 

counting the faces on 3D shapes. Well Done  

Our story, Bumpus Rumpus Dinosaurumpus, is all about 
the dinosaurs coming together to dance. So our afternoons 
have been filled with dance and music this week. We split 
into dinosaur dancing teams and came up with our own 
dance routines. We created lots of different dinosaur 
moves to represent each dinosaur. We had a dinosaur 
dance off in PE. Take a look at our photos! 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Ruby 

Mark – Heidi 

Luke – Andrew 

John - Taylor Good Work 
We celebrated Ruby’s lovely writing this 

week. We’re proud of you! 
 

Hot Weather 
When appropriate, please could 
you send a sun hat for your 
child, as well as their water 

bottle. 
Sun Cream 

 Please apply sun cream in the 
morning. If you wish for it to be 
applied again at lunch time, you 
can send sun cream into school. 
Please make sure it has your 

child’s name on.  

Reward Activities 
We are introducing a new reward system for our children to encourage them to bring 
everything they need to school on the correct days. We would really appreciate it if you 

could support your child with this. You will find a checklist in your child’s wallet that will 

hopefully encourage them to be more independent and take responsibility  
As a reward for bringing the correct things each day, we will organise some fun activities 

for the children to take part in on Friday afternoons. This may be extra time on the 
climbing wall, bikes and scooters, parachute games etc.  

Thank you in advance for your support! 



 

 

 

Show and Tell 
We heard about lots of different trips today; Kate’s trip to the beach where she found 
some rocks, swam in the sea and got stuck in some seaweed; Alice’s trip to the caravan 
park – we really liked looking through her photo albums; Brooke’s visit to the museum 
and to the zoo – those baboons are so cheeky; Jonathan’s visit to Manchester to watch 
Robot Wars – it sounded very exciting; Heidi’s visit to the dentist – we think the tooth 

fairy will be on their way soon; Jessica’s visit to Disney Land – we heard about all the 
rides she went on! Then we looked at Caitlin’s Minnie Mouse hat which was a lovely 

present from her Dad, and last but not least, Mia’s fairy door – we asked if the fairy 
ever left messages for Mia? 

Have a great weekend! 

 


